
11 COLOURS
HIGHO2 SPIRIT POLOS



HIGHO2 SPIRIT POLOS

HighO2 Spirit is a Classical style of polo shirt having self colour press button & a jacquard neck tape .This polo shirt
is light in weight,keep you cool,looks great and perform even better to ensure the wearer is getting the most of
themselves on and off the field.

COLOUR AVAILABLE

WHITE

S E A S O N  2 0 2 4 - 2 0 2 5

100% POLYESTER

COLOUR FAST

ANTI - BACTERIAL

CONTEMPORARY FIT  

UV PROTECTION

MOISTURE WICKING

185-190 GSM



HighO2 Spirit is a Classical style of polo shirt having self colour press button & a jacquard neck tape .This polo shirt
is light in weight,keep you cool,looks great and perform even better to ensure the wearer is getting the most of
themselves on and off the field.

S E A S O N  2 0 2 4 - 2 0 2 5

COLOUR AVAILABLE

AQUAMARINE

100% POLYESTER

COLOUR FAST

ANTI - BACTERIAL

CONTEMPORARY FIT  

UV PROTECTION

MOISTURE WICKING

185-190 GSM

HIGHO2 SPIRIT POLOS



HighO2 Spirit is a Classical style of polo shirt having self colour press button & a jacquard neck tape .This polo shirt
is light in weight,keep you cool,looks great and perform even better to ensure the wearer is getting the most of
themselves on and off the field.

S E A S O N  2 0 2 4 - 2 0 2 5

COLOUR AVAILABLE

BLACK

100% POLYESTER

COLOUR FAST

ANTI - BACTERIAL

CONTEMPORARY FIT  

UV PROTECTION

MOISTURE WICKING

185-190 GSM

HIGHO2 SPIRIT POLOS



HighO2 Spirit is a Classical style of polo shirt having self colour press button & a jacquard neck tape .This polo shirt
is light in weight,keep you cool,looks great and perform even better to ensure the wearer is getting the most of
themselves on and off the field.

S E A S O N  2 0 2 4 - 2 0 2 5

COLOUR AVAILABLE

FIJI BLUE

100% POLYESTER

COLOUR FAST

ANTI - BACTERIAL

CONTEMPORARY FIT  

UV PROTECTION

MOISTURE WICKING

185-190 GSM

HIGHO2 SPIRIT POLOS



HighO2 Spirit is a Classical style of polo shirt having self colour press button & a jacquard neck tape .This polo shirt
is light in weight,keep you cool,looks great and perform even better to ensure the wearer is getting the most of
themselves on and off the field.

S E A S O N  2 0 2 4 - 2 0 2 5

COLOUR AVAILABLE

ROYAL BLUE

100% POLYESTER

COLOUR FAST

ANTI - BACTERIAL

CONTEMPORARY FIT  

UV PROTECTION

MOISTURE WICKING

185-190 GSM

HIGHO2 SPIRIT POLOS



HighO2 Spirit is a Classical style of polo shirt having self colour press button & a jacquard neck tape .This polo shirt
is light in weight,keep you cool,looks great and perform even better to ensure the wearer is getting the most of
themselves on and off the field.

S E A S O N  2 0 2 4 - 2 0 2 5

COLOUR AVAILABLE

GREY

100% POLYESTER

COLOUR FAST

ANTI - BACTERIAL

CONTEMPORARY FIT  

UV PROTECTION

MOISTURE WICKING

185-190 GSM

HIGHO2 SPIRIT POLOS



HighO2 Spirit is a Classical style of polo shirt having self colour press button & a jacquard neck tape .This polo shirt
is light in weight,keep you cool,looks great and perform even better to ensure the wearer is getting the most of
themselves on and off the field.

S E A S O N  2 0 2 4 - 2 0 2 5

COLOUR AVAILABLE

MILITARY GREEN

100% POLYESTER

COLOUR FAST

ANTI - BACTERIAL

CONTEMPORARY FIT  

UV PROTECTION

MOISTURE WICKING

185-190 GSM

HIGHO2 SPIRIT POLOS



HighO2 Spirit is a Classical style of polo shirt having self colour press button & a jacquard neck tape .This polo shirt
is light in weight,keep you cool,looks great and perform even better to ensure the wearer is getting the most of
themselves on and off the field.

S E A S O N  2 0 2 4 - 2 0 2 5

COLOUR AVAILABLE

MUSTARD

100% POLYESTER

COLOUR FAST

ANTI - BACTERIAL

CONTEMPORARY FIT  

UV PROTECTION

MOISTURE WICKING

185-190 GSM

HIGHO2 SPIRIT POLOS



HighO2 Spirit is a Classical style of polo shirt having self colour press button & a jacquard neck tape .This polo shirt
is light in weight,keep you cool,looks great and perform even better to ensure the wearer is getting the most of
themselves on and off the field.

S E A S O N  2 0 2 4 - 2 0 2 5

COLOUR AVAILABLE

TRUE NAVY

100% POLYESTER

COLOUR FAST

ANTI - BACTERIAL

CONTEMPORARY FIT  

UV PROTECTION

MOISTURE WICKING

185-190 GSM

HIGHO2 SPIRIT POLOS



HighO2 Spirit is a Classical style of polo shirt having self colour press button & a jacquard neck tape .This polo shirt
is light in weight,keep you cool,looks great and perform even better to ensure the wearer is getting the most of
themselves on and off the field.

S E A S O N  2 0 2 4 - 2 0 2 5

COLOUR AVAILABLE

RED

100% POLYESTER

COLOUR FAST

ANTI - BACTERIAL

CONTEMPORARY FIT  

UV PROTECTION

MOISTURE WICKING

185-190 GSM

HIGHO2 SPIRIT POLOS



HighO2 Spirit is a Classical style of polo shirt having self colour press button & a jacquard neck tape .This polo shirt
is light in weight,keep you cool,looks great and perform even better to ensure the wearer is getting the most of
themselves on and off the field.

S E A S O N  2 0 2 4 - 2 0 2 5

COLOUR AVAILABLE

TURQUOISE

100% POLYESTER

COLOUR FAST

ANTI - BACTERIAL

CONTEMPORARY FIT  

UV PROTECTION

MOISTURE WICKING

185-190 GSM

HIGHO2 SPIRIT POLOS
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